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Background/Brief Description of the Issue:  

 

The Working Group S made good progress on the issues outlined in its work plan in 2024.  At 

the 18th Annual Meeting of the International Committee on Global Navigation Satellite Systems 

(ICG-18), the need for additional in-depth discussions on several areas of work was identified. 

 

Discussion/Analyses:  

 

Holding dedicated workshops in 2025 to discuss in more detail specific topics in the WG-S 

work plan, will provide an opportunity for collaboration and progress to be made on these areas 

of focus. 

 

Recommendation of Committee Action: 

 

The Working Group on Systems, Signals and Services (Working Group S) recommends that the 

following workshops be organized in 2025 with support from the working group members and 

other ICG participants, as relevant: 

– Timing Interoperability  

– Precise Point Positioning (PPP) Interoperability 

– International Global Navigation Satellite Systems Monitoring and Assessment (IGMA) 

and Performance Standards 

– Interference Detection and Mitigation (IDM) 

– Low Earth Orbit Positioning, Navigation, and Timing (LEO PNT) Compatibility and 

Interoperability 

 

 

 

Members Consensus Reached_______________; No Consensus Reached_______________ 
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